
Are You A Strong Leader
The Mayflower Council is pleased to announce that Kevin Paicos
will be serving as our Nominating Committee Chair for the
Council  Board.  In  this  role,  Kevin  will  lead  a  group  of
volunteers to identify leaders who will serve as the governing
body of the Council. We are seeking individuals who are strong
leaders and believe in the ideals espoused through the Scout
Oath and Law. We are also seeking diversity that reflects the
communities that we serve. If you have recommendations, please
forward  those  names,  along  with  contact  information  to:
nominatingcommittee@mayflowerbsa.org

Any background information you can provide on why you feel the
nominee would be qualified will be most appreciated.
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